Agendum

Oakland University

Board of Trustees Formal Meeting
October 4, 2006
APPROVAL OF ANNUAL FINANCIAL STATEMENTS, 

JUNE 30, 2006 AND 2005
A Recommendation

Introduction

The public accounting firm of PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP was reappointed by the Board of Trustees (Board) on February 1, 2006 to conduct annual audits of Oakland University’s (University) financial accounting records and financial statements. 

The University’s Financial Statements for June 30, 2006 and 2005 (Attachment A) have been completed.

PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP stated, “In our opinion, the accompanying consolidated statements of net assets and the related consolidated statement of revenues, expenses and changes in net assets, consolidated statements of changes in net assets and cash flows present fairly, in all material respects, the financial position of Oakland University and Oakland University Foundation (collectively referred to as the “University”) at June 30, 2006 and 2005, and its consolidated revenues, expenses and changes in its net assets and its cash flows for the years then ended in conformity with accounting principles generally accepted in the United States of America”.  

The draft financial statements were presented to the Board’s Finance, Audit and Investment Committee at their meeting on September 6, 2006 and to the Board at their Working Session on September 13, 2006 by PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP.  

Upon Board approval, PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP will issue the final published statements without modification, copies of which will be forwarded to Board members and maintained in the formal Board records.
Also attached (Attachment B) is a copy of management’s September 5, 2006 Representation Letter to PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP.
Recommendation


RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees accept the Financial Statements, June 30, 2006 and 2005, which were audited by the public accounting firm of PricewaterhouseCoopers, LLP.
Attachments

A. Financial Statements, June 30, 2006 and 2005

B. September 5, 2006 Representation Letter






Submitted to the President







on __________________, 2006 by







____________________________







John W. Beaghan

Vice President for Finance & Administration and Treasurer to the Board of Trustees

Recommended on ______________, 2006
to the Board for approval by

____________________________

Gary D. Russi

President

